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Transition to MicroPulse™ Series B
In preparation for new products in the MicroPulse 
family, the current MicroPulse Series A will be 
transitioning to MicroPulse Series B starting the 
week of April 28, 2014. This change will affect all 
MicroPulse 300, 350, 600, 650 and 1200 models.  

The Series B models will have the same physical 
appearance and features of the Series A models, 
but the different Series’ cannot be synchronized 
together. Series A models can only be synchronized 
with Series A and Series B models can only be 
synchronized with Series B. MicroPulse Series B 
models will be able to synchronize with future 
product releases.         

MicroPulse model numbers are not changing, to determine if you have a Series A or a Series B, please refer to the product 
label located on the light.

Be sure to watch www.fedsig.com for new and innovative MicroPulse products coming soon.

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales representative, visit our website, at www.fedsig.com 
or contact us at 800-264-3578.


